
OSAA Foundation School Participation Grant
The OSAA Foundation is proud to announce the School Participation Grant for 2014-15.  
This grant is focused on promoting participation in local Oregon high schools.  Five grants 
up to $10,000 will be awarded to full member schools of the OSAA. 

Applying schools must write a formal letter of application and create a presentation on 
how they will use the grant. The application shall describe in detail the project or initiative, 
current participation numbers in the school and how the grant will positively 
impact the school, the students, and the community.

Each application will be reviewed by the OSAA Foundation Staff with the final decision 
being made by the OSAA Foundation Board of Directors.  Incomplete applications will not 
be reviewed.  All full member schools of the OSAA are eligible to apply.  

The Foundation is looking for innovative ideas from school communities on the promotion 
of participation in extracurricular activities.  Successful grants will be highlighted on the 
OSAA Foundation website.
  
Please submit applications by January 5, 2015.  The OSAA Foundation will confirm 
receipt of the application.  Winners will be announced in April.  One application per school, 
per academic year.  Recipients of the grant will be ineligible for subsequent School 
Participation Grants for the following two academic years.

Please complete form in its entirety.  Incomplete forms will not be accepted.

School Name

Superintendent’s Name					     Principal’s Name					   
					   
Athletic Director’s Name					     Primary Contact				  
	
School Phone Number					     Participation Fee

Please address all applications and inquries to:
Oregon School Activities Association Foundation

Attn: Kyle Stanfield
25200 SW Parkway Ave. Suite 1

Wilsonville, OR 97070
E-mail: kyles@osaa.org

Phone: 503.682.6722 x 239   Cell: 503.919.8525


